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Free School Meal Vouchers

Friday 22nd May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to update you as to how the free school meal vouchers will operate after the half term holiday.

I have uploaded details for vouchers for the 3 week period beginning from 1st June.

Children in Reception, Y2, Y3,Y4 and Y5 will get vouchers for the 3 week period (£45).
Children in Y6 will only get a voucher for the first week (£15) as we hope that they are able to return to school from 8th June. 
Children in Y1 will get vouchers for the first 2 weeks (£30) as we hope that they are able to return to school from 15th June. 

I have calculated each family’s amount based on the information above and for this reason almost every family will receive a different amount.

If for any reason children in Y6 or Y1 cannot return to school then any vouchers owed will be issued at a later date.

Please look out for an email from Edenred any time from Saturday 30th May. I hope to have vouchers ready for collection at school from lunchtime Tuesday 2nd June. 

Many thanks for your continued patience with this voucher scheme.
Mr P Farnell
Headteacher
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